. Dear ir. Bulow,
| I am favoured with your letter of the
28th ultimo, from which I note that you have given
 a letter of introduction to ir. Jens andvig, one
of the Directors on the Board of the Hvelfanger
_ A/S Atles, of Larvik.

I need scarcely say that I shall be very
ased to see lr, Andvig when he calls at this
. orfice.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
{
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